February 13, 1995

Mr. and Mrs. Serb and Dorothy Gruichich
9508 West Allis Greenfield Av.
West Allis Wi. 53214

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Gruichich:

I received a copy of a letter from Enviromental Professionals
Lts. which was dated November 10, 1994. The letter was addressed
to Kristine Buettner, my former name. My married name is now
Kristine Hein.

This letter is in errcr, since I never regquested a review of
various subsurface reports regarding groundwater quality at the
site of the Redy-Quick Cleaners by Environmental Professionals Ltd.
I see that the name of your son, Sam Gruichich, appears as a "cc"
on the letter from Environmental Professionals. Sam may have
initiated the request to Environmental Professionals.

As you know, my mother retained Miller Engineers of Sheboygan
to remove underground tanks at the property and to address
contamination which may have been caused by petroleum products
stored in those tanks. According to Miller Engineers and the DNR,
this work is now nearing completion.

The present contemination at the property now involves
chlorinated compounds, as described in the letters from the
Wisconsin DNR dated June 28, and December 7, 1994. As stated in
DNR's letter dated December 7, 1994, the chlorinated compound
contamination is related to dry cleaning activity and is your
responsibility. The present contamination at the property is not
the responsibility of my mother.

Please be advised that my mother and I have no objection to
your proceeding with response activities at the property with
regards to the chlorinated compcunds. We will cooperate in this
matter in any way we can. However, my mother is not in a financial
position to assume responsibility for any costs associated with an
environmental investigation and/or remediation at this property
related to chlorinated compounds.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Slncerely, Q&/
Zﬁ”/&, 2797 7y
istine Hein

cc: Mr. Binyoti Amungwafor
Wisconsin DNR-Milwaukee



